JOHNSON INTERNATIONAL, INC. D0158

5230 East Shea Boulevard * Scottsdale, Arizona 85254
PH: (480) 998-3300; FAX: (480) 483-7908

March 17, 2008

California Public Utilities Commission/BLM
c/o Aspen Environmental Group

235 Montgomery Street, Suite 935

San Francisco, CA 94104

SUBJECT: GEORGE JOHNSON PROPERTY (APN NO. 6081000100, 6080300100, |
6080910100, 6081001200, 6081002200, 6081002100)

To Whom It May Concern:

We received your Notice of Availability, Draft Environmental Impact Report/Environmental Impact
Statement and Proposed Land Use Plan Amendment for the proposed Sunrise Powerlink project, dated
January 3, 2008, and want to formally object to the Powerlink alternatives proposed on our property. We
are the property owner of 360-acres (APN No. 6081000100, 6080300100, 6080910100, 6081001200,
6081002200, 6081002100) located north of Interstate 8, west of the Crestwood Road exit in between the

La Posta and Campo Reservations.

We are in the process of preparing entitlements for a development project for the previously stated area
providing a residential subdivision (see Attachment “B”). After reviewing the proposed San Diego Gas &
Electric Sunrise Powerlink Project Alternatives, two of the alternatives are proposed to run directly
through the property. We are opposed to the Interstate 8 Alternative, as it will dramatically affect our
potential development concept for the site with a 200-foot corridor running through the affected land.

We are also opposed to the Modified D Alignment. This Alternative proposes to diverge or go from an
east/west direction to a north/south direction across Interstate 8, west of the Crestwood Road exit and
within our property. Again this will affect our potential development concept for this site. However, we
would accept the Modified D Alternative if the alignment will diverge across Interstate 8, east of the

Crestwood Road exit.

We are hoping that we can work together to modify the Modified D alignment to avoid the property
before the approval of the EIR/EIS. Please contact Brian Tompsett at 480-998-3300 or Tim Gabrielson at

619-291-0707 with any questions.

VLA

eorge Johnson

cc: Mr. Brian Topsett
Mr. James Grant
Mr. Tim Gabrielson — Rick Engineering Company



